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Item 25 

Parking - No Parking - Surrey Street, Waterloo 

2024/574058 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the allocation of parking restrictions in 
Surrey Street, Waterloo: 

(A) On the western side between the points 10 metres and 24 metres (2 car spaces) south 
of Phillip Street as "No Parking" and 

(B) On the eastern side between the points 10 metres and 24 metres (2 car spaces) south 
of Phillip Street as "No Stopping". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – South Sydney PAC   

Representative for the Member for Heffron   

 

Advice 



 

 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation and noted the amendment to 
the Consultation as follows: There was 84 letters sent out with one response supporting and 
one response opposing the proposal due to the loss of parking. 

Background 

A resident of Raglan Street, Waterloo has requested consideration of "No Parking" and "No 
Stopping" restrictions in Surrey Street.  Parked cars in Surrey Street reduce the travel lane 
width to only 2.3 metres which impacts the ability of vehicles to safely travel through the 
street to access residential driveways. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


